
 

The Corporation of the City of London 
Office 519-661-2500 x 7015 
Fax 519-661-5933 
jswan@london.ca 
www.london.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 
Re:  Councillor Expense Reports 
 
With the new web site up and running, I respectfully suggest we add our expense 
reports to be published and available on the web site.  Staff require this direction from 
City Council in order to proceed.  As you know, this would complement posting of 
campaign donations, salary and benefits information as well as the traditional contact 
information for the public on how to contact their City Councillors.  
 
I know we all share the same goals of efficient and effective government, as well as 
open, transparent and accountable government.  
 
I look for your continued leadership and support in posting this additional information in 
the public realm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Swan 
Councillor, Ward 3 
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